
From: Gary Schuster   
Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2022 2:41 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Cc: Gary Meyer ; Orrin Geide  
Subject: [EXT] Comments on PUC Dockett # HP22-001 /CO2 Pipeline 

  

Attached please find comments regarding the CO2 Carbon Pipeline-Dockett # HP22-001.  Please post 
these comments on your public board. 

  

I have entered the contact information for the authors below. 

  

Gary Schuster     Sioux Falls SD 57108      

Gary Meyer         Hartford, SD  57033                       

Orrin Geide         Hartford, SD 57033                             

  

Best Regards 

  

Gary Schuster 

 




